
ONE HUNDRED FIRST LEGISLATURE - SECOND SESSION - 2010
COMMITTEE STATEMENT (CORRECTED)

LB721
 
 
Hearing Date: Wednesday January 20, 2010
Committee On: Government, Military and Veterans Affairs
Introducer: Avery
One Liner: Change qualification requirements for the State Building Administrator
 
 
Roll Call Vote - Final Committee Action:
          Advanced to General File
 
 
Vote Results:
          Aye: 6 Senators Avery, Giese, Karpisek, Krist, Price, Sullivan
          Nay: 2 Senators Janssen, Pahls
          Absent:   
          Present Not Voting:   
 
 
Proponents: Representing: 
Senator Bill Avery Introducer
Laura  Peterson Department of Administrative Services
 
Opponents: Representing: 
 
Neutral: Representing: 
 
 
Summary of purpose and/or changes:
LB 721 changes the qualifications of the State Building Administrator.  With the bill, the Administrator is required to have
a bachelor's degree or higher degree from a college or university or have at least five years' experience in property
management or building management.  Additionally, the Administrator is required to have at least four years'
administrative experience in planning design, or construction of major construction projects.

Currently, the Administrator is required to have a bachelor's degree and four years' administrative experience.  This bill
provides the Administrator may have at least five years' experience in property or building management instead of a
college degree.

 
 

 

Bill Avery, Chairperson
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